14/10/ 1996

Kay Lovell FPA Wellington

Dear Kay,

On behalf of those midwives who attended the workshop on October 5, I would like to thank you very much indeed. It was a good day, and we all learned something. It was not unnoticed that a lot of time and thought and effort went into planning the day to meet our needs. It was great to have such a variety in such a short time. We will certainly approach you to prepare another in 1997.

Kind regards,

Sandra Sinclair. Regional Co-Ordinator NZCOM, Wellington.